
 

   

 

 

 

STATEMENT ON CYBER INCIDENT 
 

Gaydon, UK, 2 September 2025: JLR has been impacted by a cyber incident.  We took immediate action to mitigate 
its impact by proactively shutting down our systems. We are now working at pace to restart our global applications 
in a controlled manner.  At this stage there is no evidence any customer data has been stolen but our retail and 
production activities have been severely disrupted. 
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